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Make Your 
Voice Heard

Throughout the academic year there 
are lots of opportunities for you to have 
your say about a variety of topics, in a 
variety of ways.

We value all views about life in College and want to know what is working well and what can be improved.

As students, you have a voice in your own 
education. Please make it heard by talking to your 
relevant student representatives who participate in 
various College committees and forums. You can 
also raise issues with members of the General 
Student Council or the Ministerial Students’ Council. 
And when opportunity arises, be ready to take on 
a role where you can be the student representing 
your peers.

Make sure to complete module and tutor 	
reviews at the end of each module (available on 
the VLE). This process is used to inform the reports 
submitted to the Faculty’s module and programme 
reviews. Student representatives contribute to 
these meetings which are held at the end of each 
semester in order to enhance and develop the 
College’s provision. The results of the annual 
programme review are published in the relevant 
category of Student Resources on the VLE.

Student Representatives

Module and Programme Review

Every spring the College conducts an anonymous 
survey allowing you to provide feedback on your 
College experience, giving  you a chance to have 
your say and shape the future of the College. Your 
feedback on your student experience really matters 
and is reviewed by the Education Committee.

Annual College Survey

This wide-ranging review is conducted every 
three years and includes a student panel member. 
Students are invited to meet the review team and 
to provide feedback.

Periodic Review

On an ad hoc basis students and alumni are 
invited to engage with a range of topics to 
provide in-depth and specific feedback about 
various aspects of student experience.

Focus Groups


